
Warren County property owners who are delinquent on property taxes are reminded  
of payment deadline 

 
WARREN COUNTY, NY – In light of changes to state law that affect property foreclosure deadlines, 
Warren County is urging property owners who are delinquent on property tax payments to  
contact county officials to make payment arrangements as the foreclosure process begins. 
 
A change to New York state law has resulted in foreclosure proceedings in NY State Supreme Court 
beginning in January this year, instead of March as has occurred in past years. 
Warren County property owners who are behind on their property taxes are urged to contact the 
Warren County Treasurer’s Office as soon as possible to discuss payment options to avoid 
foreclosure. 
Property owners who are delinquent on their taxes and would like to discuss payment plans should 
contact the Warren County Treasurer’s Office at 518-761-6375. 
The deadline to make necessary payments to avoid the annual tax auction is July 31, 2025. 
 


